
Dear New First Grade Student, 
 
Congratulations on completing Kindergarten! We are so excited to 
have you in 1st grade next year! J The most important thing you 
can do to prepare for 1st grade is to read! Remember that our 
school library will be open each Wednesday from 9:00-11:00 a.m. 
throughout the summer.  
 
We are asking a donation of $20 to help with the expense of 
classroom and grade level activities and field trips throughout the 
school year.  We have also included a suggested supply list of 
things that you will need in 1st grade. If you can donate any of 
these supplies, it would be greatly appreciated. As you come 
across “Back-to-School” sales this summer, please consider getting 
things on the supply list.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Back-to-School Open House 
on August 15th from 5:00-7:00.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
The First Grade Teachers 
Mrs. Bigler, Mrs. Blair, Mrs. Larsen, Miss Lyons, and Mrs. Wensel 
________________________________________________________ 

Requested Classroom Donations for 1st Grade 
 

- Pencils 
- Mechanical Pencils 
- Dry Erase Markers (low odor if possible) 
- Ziploc Bags (sandwich, quart, gallon) 
- Paper Towels 
- Tissues 
- Crayola Markers 
- Antibacterial Wipes 
- Page Protectors 
- Watercolor Paints 


